
December 15, 2021

Dear Marauder Families,

As the year comes to a close I wanted to take a minute and wish you all a very safe and happy
holiday season.  May the opportunity to relax and spend time with family and friends bring you
much joy and happiness!

Our first semester comes to an end on Friday, January 21, 2022.  Therefore, I wanted to provide
students and families with advanced notice should you wish to change your placement (online or
in-person) for the second semester.  Please inform your school office, no later than Friday,
January 7, 2022.  This will allow our staff plenty of time to plan.

Thank you for your continued support of Ovid-Elsie Area Schools and again, Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,

Dr. Ryan L. Cunningham, Superintendent, Ovid-Elsie Area Schools


